
TRPA’s Code of Ordinances to
be spelled out for people at
workshops
Tahoe Regional Planning Agency is hosting two public workshops
to help orient customers to the reorganization of TRPA’s Code
of Ordinances, which go into effect on March 1.

These  workshops  are  designed  to  help  property  owners
considering home or building improvement projects, along with
planners, consultants, contractors, and land-use attorneys.

The workshops are:

Jan.  26,  6-7:30pm,  TRPA  Conference  Room,  128  Market  St.,
Stateline.

Feb. 2, 6-7:30, Donald W. Reynolds Community Nonprofit Center,
948 Incline Way, Incline Village.

Topics to be covered in the workshops include comparisons of
the old and newly reorganized code, tips on how to quickly
find  information,  and  updates  on  the  e  code  changes  in
progress.

For  additional  information,  call  Kristi  Boosman  at  (775)
589.5230 or email kboosman@trpa.org.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/01/trpas-code-of-ordinances-to-be-spelled-out-for-people-at-workshops/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/01/trpas-code-of-ordinances-to-be-spelled-out-for-people-at-workshops/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/01/trpas-code-of-ordinances-to-be-spelled-out-for-people-at-workshops/

